
Hi Sandy, I look forward to serving on the Lake Bluff Mosquito Abatement District.   
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Since 1994 I have served on the board of Lake Bluff Open Lands Association 
 
and since 2006 have been co-owner of Native Restoration Services, Inc. of Lake Bluff.  
 
I look forward to hearing back from you or Chip Hance in the near future.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Larry  
 




